
TO:  Mayor Don Keil 

  City Council Members 

  Doug Faseler, City Manager 

 

FROM:  Naomi Manski 

  City Secretary 

 

DATE:  November 30, 2016  

 

 

The first City Council meeting in July 2017 falls on the holiday of the 4th; therefore I am 

requesting that the meeting be changed to Wednesday, July 5, 2017. 

 

If there are any questions please let me know. 

 

 

/nm 

 

 


